
Dear Mr. Geary: 

This will verify your report of reception on 
Tuesday morning, the 12th of April, 1938. 

Thank you very much, and I hope that you will 
tune us in again. 

Moorhead, Minn. 
April 18, 1938 

Yours very truly, 
KVOX BROADCASTING CO. 
By 

75( 7nouutte-t 
M. M. Marget, 

1MM:GJ Manager 


